
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
21st June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 7 Field Trip to Overstrand 
 

The Year 7 pupils will be attending a morning field trip to Overstrand on Thursday 27th 
June 2019 to focus on coastal management and the effects of longshore drift, which are 
studied as part of the Common Entrance syllabus. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and leaving promptly at 8.35am. We will be returning to 
school by 1.00pm for lunch. The children may bring a day sack with them to carry items 
such as sun cream, a hat, pencil case and non internet enabled camera if they have one 
(clipboards will be provided). No mobile phones or other electronic devices may be 
brought. Please make sure that your child brings their own named water bottle with 
them. There may be time to purchase an ice cream before we return to school - £5 
spending money will suffice. 
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform but will need to wear outdoor trainers. If 
you have any questions regarding this trip please feel welcome to email me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Andy Smith 
Head of Geography 
 
asmith@townclose.com 
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